-D. C. STEPHENS, Owner

REX OSBORNE Gen. Manager



DECEMBER 14, 1953

DEAR MR. MORSS

WE RECEIVED YOUR LETTER...AND THANKS SO MUCH FOR TAKING THE TIME-OUT TO WRITE!!

HERE'S A STATEMENT VERIFYING YOUR RECEPTION OF W P R T-RADIO...ON THE MORNING OF DECEMBER 9, 1953, BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 1:11-2:50, E.S.T., FOR THE PURPOSE OF OUR FREQUENCY AND EQUIPMENT TEST!

Elsewhere...we got telephone comminques from N.Y., N.J., Conn. and ILL. We received cards and letters from R.I., Pa., Ia., Mass., Conn., N.J., Va., N.C. and our own home state!

Many thanks again, and may you have a very "Merry Christmas" and a most "Happy New Year," from the entire staff of W P R T-Radio!!!

Yours TRULY,

H. DANIEL HALL, STAFF ANN.

HDH